
The Richfield Springs Food Pantry thanks and 
congratulates Mrs. Polly Renckens for her

six years of devoted service to the Richfield 
Springs Food Pantry and its mission of 

ensuring that all members of our community 
have access to nutritious food.

The Richfield Springs Food Pantry has made great 
strides since Polly Renckens began her leadership 
role with her husband Jim in 2017. During the time 

of Mrs. Renckens’ service, the organization has 
expanded its reach from serving 100 households in 

2017 to over 200 households in 2022. Mrs. 
Renckens had a central role in helping the pantry 

obtain a grant to purchase additional food and 
increase service to those in need from twice a 

month to a weekly basis. Her other responsibilities 
have included managing the volunteer schedule, 

ordering food deliveries, and serving as Vice 
President of the Board of Advisors. The Richfield 

Springs Food Pantry’s volunteers and board 
members are grateful for Mrs. Renckens’ friendship 
and celebrate her numerous years of commitment 

to our local community.


